Plan your child’s next

BIRTHDAY PARTY

at

y
A West Suburban

Humane Society

. Perfect for animal lovers
. Tour the adoption center
. Educational activities

. Lots of animal interaction and more!

Are you looking for a unique way to celebrate your child's birthday? Consider having your
child's birthday at West Suburban Humane Society. Parties are two hours in length and
include lots of time to interact with the cats and dogs! This is a great way to support a
worthy cause while also giving your child a memorable and unique birthday party.

Party Information

Parties are scheduled year-round, by appointment only.

Scheduling depends on party coordinator availability and dates sometimes fill up quickly, so we ask
that you schedule parties at least two weeks in advance.

Weekend parties are held on Saturday and Sunday from 10:00 am- 5:00 pm.

Weekday parties are held on Monday-Friday from 4:00 — 8:30 pm.

Space is limited to 15 children and no more than 20 people total. We require at least 2 adults to help
supervise the party.

Food and drinks are not supplied by the Humane Society, but you are welcome to bring pizza, cake,
goodies, drinks, decorations, etc. at your own expense.

Parents are welcome to set up the party space 30 minutes prior to the party start time.

Balloons and other decorations are allowed, but nothing is to be affixed to the walls of the party room.
Minimum donation of $250 is required and includes services of a Party Coordinator, educational talk,
tour of the adoption center and interaction with appropriate cats and dogs.

A liability waiver must be completed by each attendee's parent or guardian for the child to attend the
party.

To check available dates and book your child's party, contact Deanne , Humane Education Managers at
630-960-2301 or humaneeducation@wshs-dg.org







